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HUMAN RELATIONS OFFICE 
MEMORANDUM 

 
384-2456 

 

 
 

 

July 18, 2014 

 

 

TO:  Urbana Civilian Police Review Board Members (CPRB) 

 

FROM: Todd Rent, Human Relations Officer 

 

CC:  Chief Connolly 

 

RE: Staff Report for July 23, 2014 Meeting 

 

COMPLAINTS 

 

There have been no new complaints filed since the April 2014 board meeting.  

The complaint filed in January 2014 has been completed.  The complainant did 

not appeal the determination.  Board members may review complaints in the 

Urbana Human Relations Office (HRO) during normal business hours.    

 

BUDGET REPORT 

 

There have been no budgetary expenditures since the last quarterly meeting. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

The 20
th

 Annual Conference of the National Association for Civilian Oversight of 

Law Enforcement (NACOLE) will be held in Kansas City, Missouri on 

September 14
th

 through September 18
th

.  Any board members wanting to attend 

the conference should contact the Human Relations Office (217) 384-2466 for 

additional information and arrangements.  

 

Chair Costello has requested that CPRB members be reminded to complete at 

least four (4) hours of ride-alongs with the Urbana Police Department per year.  

Board members should contact Sergeant Jay Loschen at (217) 2320 or email at 

loschejm@urbanaillinois.us to arrange a ridealong. 

 

 

cc: Chief Connolly 
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